NOTICE OF HEARING

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Board of Directors of the Crestline-Lake Arrowhead

Water Agency will continue its public hearing on pr:

oposed water standby charges for fiscal year

2020-2021 from June 4, 2020 to the regularly scheduled Board meeting of Thursday, July 2,

2020, at the hour of 2:00 P.M., at the Agency’s Board room located at 24116 Crest Forest Drive

in Crestline, California. Standby charges are proposed to be levied in the same amounts as

established for fiscal year 2019-2020. Protests, if any, must be in writing signed by the

landowner, must be filed with the Agency prior conclusion of the hearing, and must contain a

description sufficient to identify the land owned by the landowner. An engineer’s report has

been prepared and is on file with the Agency which identifies the proposed charge for each

affected parcel within the Agency, as well as the rationale and method of calculation. The report

is available for public review at the Agency’s office.

DATED: May 18, 2020

Jennifer ndler,
Secretary of the Board of

Directors of the

Crestline-Lake Arrowhead Water Agency




